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Everyone has had such a wonderful week
celebrating world book day.

The children have enjoyed their library
visits and have enjoyed reading lots of
different books in class. Thank you to
everyone who took the time to make book
characters out of potatoes and send books
in as gifts, the children were so excited!
The costumes were amazing and all the
children took part in a special Pre-school
World Book Day Parade.

Enjoy the weekend!

PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 6*" of March 2022

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Next week is the last week before the
holidays. School will finish on
Thursday 10th March and will
commence on Sunday 27th March.

Enjoy the holidays and we cannot
wait to see you when you are back!

HOME ACTIVITY:

We have been learning about the
sound “a,” can you find it in books or on
any signs?
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The Primary Library will not be issuing b of the Week R
books for the students starting from the 6th
of March to the end of the term, as we are
preparing for the next term.
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Kindly make sure that the children return L BSOS )
their books to the library during their library
lessons. If you are travelling early for the SILVER
holidays, please make sure that the books
are returned to the library before you leave.

Haya Macario
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World Book Day




